
 
 
Springbank Reservoir Project 1st Floor, 4999 – 98 Avenue 
Alberta Transportation Edmonton  AB  T6B 2X3 
 Phone:  780-644-7780 
  
 

 
 
December 16, 2019 
 
Jennifer Howe 
Project Manager, Prairie and Northern Region 
Impact Assessment Agency / Government of Canada 
Canada Place, Suite 1145 
9700 Jasper Avenue 
Edmonton, AB T5J 4C3 
 
Sent via email to: jennifer.howe@canada.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Howe: 
 
Subject:  Outcome of the review of Alberta Transportation’s responses to federal 
information requests for the Springbank Off-Stream Reservoir Project 
 
Please find enclosed, Alberta Transportation’s submission of responses to Annex 1 – Gaps 
identified in CEAA IR Round 1 Part 2 dated August 6, 2019. In addition, the responses to 
information requests IR3-19, IR3-29, IR3-30, IR3-41 and IR3-42 from Annex 1 – Gaps identified 
in CEAA IR Round 1 Part 3 dated August 21, 2019 are also included in this submission. This 
concludes Alberta Transportation’s responses to the Agency’s conformity review of the federal 
information requests for the Springbank Off-Stream Reservoir Project.  
 
We trust the enclosed is satisfactory. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
submission, kindly contact me at 780-644-7780, or by email at matthew.hebert@gov.ab.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
<Original Signed> 
 
 
Matthew Hebert 
Executive Director, Transportation Policy  
Transportation Services Division  
Alberta Transportation 
 
 

mailto:matthew.hebert@gov.ab.ca


Cc:  
Wayne Speller, Golder Associates Ltd. 
Laura Friend, Natural Resources Conservation Board 
Meghan Jurijew, Alberta Environment and Parks 
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